
 

 

May 5, 2020 

  

To the Princeton Day School Community, 

 

Following the announcement made yesterday afternoon by Governor Phil Murphy, I write this 

morning to confirm that ​Princeton Day School will remain closed for the balance of the school 

year​. Panthers Online will continue through the first week of June, with milestone end-of-year 

events, including Lower and Middle School closings and Commencement, celebrated virtually.  

 

Disappointing as it is that we will not have an opportunity to come together one last time before 

summer begins, Princeton Day School supports the Governor's efforts to place the health of our 

children before all other considerations.  

 

I'd like to use this opportunity to invite you to a webinar on Thursday, May 7, at 7:00pm​, 

during which I will provide updates from around campus and share my thoughts on our School's 

plans for the summer and its preparations for the start of the next school year. Webinar access 

follows, with a reminder on Thursday. 

  

Join the webinar using this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83161225901?pwd=MTJLaVJsUGs1OFgrVjdtTFdYMmFSUT09 

  

Password: 644049 

  

Or telephone using the following numbers: (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current 

location): US: +1 312.626.6799  or +1 646.558.8656  or +1 301.715.8592  or +1 346.248.7799  or +1 

669.900.6833  or +1 253.215.8782; for international numbers: ​https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kc4pz0hS6C 

 

Until we are together Thursday night, I want to thank you for the strength and resolve you have 

shown in a time of uncertainty and anxiety. I look forward to our time together on Thursday. 

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83161225901?pwd=MTJLaVJsUGs1OFgrVjdtTFdYMmFSUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kc4pz0hS6C


 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul J. Stellato 

Head of School 

 

 


